Kimberlx Gibbons

From: Jason Pope <jhpelectrical@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 4:41 PM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: [External]electrical permit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please remove Jason H Pope Electrical Contractors LLC from permit SFD 19080024 which is located at 90 North
6th st Erwin NC 28339. Jason H Pope Electrical Contractors LLC Has not done any work to this property. We
road by the job sight an have noticed it has been roughed in by others not sure who but it was not our
company. We would like to know who roughed this job in under our license if possible so they can be reported
to the electrical board. Please advise you received this email and we are grateful for your help in the matter.
Best Regards

Jason Pope

Jason H Pope Electrical Contractors LLC
81 Beaver Creek Drive

Dunn NC 28334

9198200837 - Direct Line
www.jasonhpopeelectrical.com




